
 

 

 

Inter-Fraternity Council  

General Council Meeting 

October 5, 2017 

 

 

 

President (Evan Grosch— Evan512@live.missouristate.edu): 

• Scholarship information; The IFC Scholarship will begin in fall of 2018, full sponsorship of 
two individuals over the course of their freshman year 

• Exec applications have been emailed out to all chapter presidents, applications are also on 
both the IFC and FSL campus link page. Applications are due October 27, at 4 pm in the 
office of student engagement 

• Election Information: we need one delegate to be on the interview panel. If you are 
interested please reach out to me 

• IFC Town Hall will be on October 18 in PSU 314 A and B from 5:30 pm - 7 pm. Encourage 
your members to come out. It’s important that their voices are heard 
 

VP of Administration (Luke Wiesboeck— Luke2334@live.missouristate.edu): 

• Remind your treasurers that the bid card fees and chapter dues deadline is October 28. 
o There will be a 10% late fee if not paid by the deadline 

 
VP of Recruitment (Ethan Hammer— Ethan137@live.Missouristate.edu): 

• Be ready for the proposal of spring recruitment dates next week. Expect a proposal of the 
22-31 

• New member day this Sunday 1-4:30, make sure your new members are properly 
represented 

• There will be a sock drive at new member day, the fraternity with the largest contribution 
will receive a philanthropy donation from IFC 

• Contact me if you are interested in running for my position next year 
 

VP of Membership Development (Collin Carmean— Carmean610@live.missouristate.edu): 

• Résumé Madness is being held in Strong Hall Atrium (1st Floor) on Tuesday, October 17 
from 10:00 am - 2:00 pm 
o Bring a copy of your rough draft résumé for a quick review.  The Springfield Police 

Department, Missouri State University Human Resources and Career Center staff will 
be reviewing résumés 

o If you have any questions, contact the Career Center at 417-836-5636 

• Mock Interview Day hosted by the Career Center  
o 10/20 @ PSU Ballroom West 

 

to enable fraternal organizations to 

grow and thrive through collaboration 

and teamwork, to provide an outlet for 

self-governance and accountability, 

and to model and teach ethical 

leadership. In a spirit of mutual 

support and betterment, we, the men 

of the Inter-Fraternity Council, pledge 

to elevate the Ritual and the values of 

the member organizations. 

We, the Inter-Fraternity Council, exist 

to promote the shared interests and 

values of our member fraternities: 

leadership, service, brotherhood, and 

scholarship. We believe in Fraternity 

and that the shared values of 

Fraternity drive the IFC to create 

better communities, better chapters, 

and better men. We work to advance 

the academic mission of Missouri 

State University, 
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VP of Community Relations (Zach Beyer— Beyer4368@live.missouristate.edu  

• FSL day of Service Spots are solidified: 75 open 

• PR Roundtable on Monday at 6pm in Siceluff 0125. Please remind your PR Chairs 
 

VP of Academics (Gabe Crain— Crain16@live.missouristate.edu): 

• Working with Taylor to figure out a new date for congratulations coffee 

• 4.0 dinner- Monday, November 6. Sending out RSVP next week 
 

Chief Justice (Eric Mertens— Mertens124@live.missouristate.edu): 

• Currently participating in the Conduct Hearing upstairs 

• Please reach out if you have any questions/comments/concerns about the conduct process 
 

Associate Chief Justice (Alex Stein— Stein26@live.missouristate.edu): 

• Good behavior at the softball tournaments – I have heard of no conduct issues as of now 

• If you or any other interested chapter members would like to run for Associate Chief 
Justice, feel free to reach out to me 

• As always, remember responsible social media usage 
 
PHA/IFC Liaison (Katie Verry— Verry964@live.missouristate.edu): 

• Xi Om's Climb for the Cure is October 10 

• Alpha Chi's Nacho Night will be October 18 

• Good luck on any midterms coming up and have a great fall break next week! 
 

Old Business:  

• Vice President of Marketing position established 
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